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November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,

Invitation to the Friends of St Matthew’s Annual General Meeting 2021

I am pleased to announce that Friends of St Matthew’s will be holding its Annual General 

Meeting on:
Date:

Weds 17th November  2021

Venue:
Zoom ( code will be sent via school app and message on Wednesday)
Time:
 
7pm
At the meeting you will be able to discover how you can be involved as a parent/carer to support School events and put forward any ideas you may have for fundraising. We strongly believe that parent/carer engagement is the key to continuing and building the future success of Friends of St Matthew’s.  To this end we would encourage all parents/carers to consider joining the PTA (Parent teacher Association).

We would love as many of our parents to join the PTA, especially our new families who may bring along new/ fresh ideas.

It can be a daunting experience for some joining our school family, but rest assured, we are a very friendly bunch it is important that together as a community we work together to better our children’s’ future! 

This has been a very challenging 18 months for us all, especially for our children and young people who have missed out on so much and unfortunately cuts to government funding means schools rely on fundraising to supplement additional services/resources which our children need.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible, please confirm your attendance by sending the class teacher a reply via Seesaw.

Kind regards

Friends of St. Matthew’s PTA                                       Mrs AM Kealey  (Principal)
Small enough to care, Big enough to inspire


